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EuroCOP representatives had another occasion to discuss possible EU
actions with regards to violence against police officers. EuroCOP
President Jonne Rinne as well as EuroCOP Head of Office Nigel Dennis
met with Member of the European Parliament from Romania, Dragoş
Tudorache MEP. 

It was a very fruitful and informative meeting. EuroCOP was very happy
to see, that Mr. Tudorache understands the urgency of the situation
and is committed to work together in the future to address this issue.
We look forward to continue working in order to establish an European
repository of data of cases of violence against police officers. 

Thanks to Dan Wolff and Margareta Przybyla from EuroTran for organising
this meeting and for supporting EuroCOP in raising awareness in EU
institutions about priorities for European Police officers.
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